
             
    NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL      
     DISTRICT 9 
            Meeting Minutes 
                  Thursday, May 10, 2012 
    GFHS, South Campus, Rm.106 
                         7:00 p.m. 
 
 Called Meeting to Order: Joe Leggett 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
 Council Members in Attendance 
 Chairperson:  Joe Leggett 
 Vice Chairperson: Joe Moll 
 Secretary: Lou Ann Guy 
 Official Delegate (to Council of Councils and City Commission): Margaret Scheschy - Absent 
 Council Member: Sean Ryan- Absent   
 Neighborhood Council Coordinator: Patty Cadwell 

Old Business 

 Minutes of previous meeting were read and approved.  

 GF High School Principal, Dr.Fred Anderson discussed revised Safety Codes, the heating and 
 ventilation of GFHS and the returning the windows to the original state, as well as safety and 
 handicap accessibility with  connecting the two buildings on the campus.  Dr. Anderson also 
 stressed being good neighbors in the neighborhood of Great Falls High School.  

 Chairperson Joe Leggett has secured the Campfire Office for the Council meetings for June, 
 July and August. 

New Business 

 Brant Birkeland, City of Great Falls, gave a presentation on the Complete Street Movements and 
 how it will help the efficiency of travel around the city with more walking and biking areas. 
 There will be an Open House @ Benefis South Tower on May 23 from 5:30 to 7:30pm. 

 Judy Tankink and Keith Ochs had questions regarding Complete Streets. 

 Steve Sem, House District 21 Candidate for Legislature, gave overview of his background and 
 what he will do if elected. 

 Robin Baker, Candidate for County Commissioner, gave an overview of her background and 
 what she would do if elected. 

 Jane Weber, Candidate for County Commissioner, gave an overview of her background and what 

 what she would do if elected. 



 

 Patty Cadwell addressed the Channon Collins appeal for multiple animal permit.  Council 
 members will look at fact and will either affirm or reverse the animal permit.  Joe L. made a 
 motion have hearing at next council meeting on June 14, 2012.  Lou Ann G. 2nd  the  motion. 

 Joe L. moved to keep July & August meetings.  Joe M. 2nd the motion. 

 Linda Sowell, Neighborhood Council #1,  was a visitor at #9 Council and affiliated with Kairo 
 Youth  Services who cleaned up Lion’s Park. Joe Moll nominated them for Good Neighbor 
 Award.  Peggy S. 2nd the motion. Joe Moll will present the award. 

Student Input 

 A student stated that the littering is getting less around the school perimeter.  

Katy Dolan had a question regarding the snow removal on sidewalks.  

Other Business   

   

   

 Adjourn 

  Joe L. made motion to adjourn the meeting.  Lou Ann G, 2nd motion. Meeting   
 Adjourned           . 

Next meeting June14, 2012 , Campfire Office . 


